
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Feel Beautiful Today,  
 
Congratulations, you have been chosen to receive a grant from this years Putt!Putt! Putt! event, 
put on by Plywood People, the Kyle Korver Foundation, and the Jamestown Foundation at 
Ponce City Market. In receiving this grant, you will be given $3000, as you expected from your 
application. However, we had a generous donor who gave additional money in order to match 
this $3000. But, with this match, we are requiring that you match the initial $3000 three times. 
Once you have done so, we will send you the last installment of $3000. Therefore, at the end of 
this process, you will have a grant of $15,000. We believe in you and all that you are doing to 
make our city better! You may use this letter in order to raise the additional money that you 
need. We wish you the best and please reach out if you need any help. Can’t wait to celebrate 
with you and give you the last check! 
 

 


